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Congratulations to the Class of 2021! 

You certainly had a unique final two years at St. Pius V School, and you truly 
shined in spite of the challenges you were faced with. You will be greatly 

missed in our school, we hope you will come back to visit. We wish you all 
the best in high school and the future. Please continue to keep in touch with 

us using the Alumni page on our website. God Bless each one of you! 

Best Wishes to Mrs. Webb 

After 31 years of service at St. Pius V School, 
Vice Principal Mrs. Webb is retiring.  

The contributions she has made to the St. Pius V 
community over the last three decades are  

immeasurable. Mrs. Webb’s family leaves an  
impressive legacy — she herself is an alum of  
St. Pius V School, as are her four children, and 
now her granddaughter is a St. Pius V student!  

Mrs. Webb has had a positive impact on  
thousands of students and staff. We love you,  
we will miss you greatly, and we are forever  

grateful for your service. We wish you all the best 
in your years ahead. Congratulations, Mrs. Webb!  

Celebrate “Alumni Fridays” on Social Media 

Reminisce about your  
school days with us on  

Facebook and Instagram!   
We are spotlighting a different 

group of alumni each Friday using 
the hashtag #stpiusvalumni. 

 
Have any alumni news or  
a story to share?  Email  

alumni@stpiusvschool.org 

http://www.stpiusvschool.org


St. Pius V School 
Lynn, Massachusetts 

Spring/Summer 2021 
NEWSLETTER FOR ALUMNI, BENEFACTORS, AND FRIENDS 

 
ANNUAL GIVING FUND 

Please consider making a tax deductible donation  
to the St. Pius V School Annual Giving Fund.  

You may mail your donation to the school or give 
online at www.stpiusvschool.org/donate. Thank you to 

those of you who have already donated! 
 

HONOR/MEMORIAL CARDS 
These cards are a wonderful way to honor the memory  
of a friend or loved one. Cards may be picked up in the 

school office or can be mailed to you. Please call the 
school office at 781-593-8292. 

 
AMAZON SMILE 

Amazon donates for purchases you make, at no extra 
cost to you. Please choose St. Pius V School as your 

charity of choice when shopping at smile.amazon.com. 
You can also set your charity preferences under 

“Programs & Features” on your Amazon mobile app. 
Your must renew your preferences twice a year. 

 
WRITE US A REVIEW 

Share your experience and spread the word about our 
school. If you or your child attended St. Pius V School, 
please consider writing a review to help other families 

make decisions about the best school for their  
children. You can write reviews at google.com, 

yelp.com, greatschools.org, privateschoolreview.com, 
niche.com, or on our Facebook page. 

4 Ways to Support Our School 

Alumni News 

BEN BOWDEN '09 is now a Major League Baseball pitcher for 
the Colorado Rockies! An accomplished left-handed pitcher,  
Ben made his MLB debut in 2021. Congratulations, Ben, we’ll be 
rooting for you! 
 
As the SVP of Global Creative Strategy and Research at Sony  
Pictures, CHRIS LIBERGE ‘04 has been working on some pretty  
incredible films, including Spider-man, Jumanji, Hotel Transylvania, 
Venom, and most recently Netflix’s The Mitchells vs. the Machines!  
 
In January, the Lynn Journal published an article highlighting the  
accomplishments of MICHELLE ROACH ‘99.  She is described as 
“both a pioneer and a role model for aspiring young women in the 
fields of sports, education, and business”. Way to go, Michelle! 
 
Now a freshman at Fitchburg State University, TABAN MANYOK ‘16 
continues to be a star in track and field. In April 2021, he was named 
MASCAC Men’s Outdoor Track Athlete and Rookie of the Week!  

2021 Inauguration 

We proudly welcome our executive board  
of Student Council elected officials  

for the 2021-2022 school year! 

Celebrate Diversity Day 

To Our Class of ‘17 

Congratulations on your  
High School Graduations,  

and best of luck in the future! 

Classroom Fun! 

COVID-19 hasn’t 
stopped SPVS  

students and teachers 
from engaging in  
exciting lessons 

across the curriculum!  
We bet many of our 

alumni fondly  
remember this  

lesson on the life  
cycle of a butterfly! 

Each May, we have “Diversity 
Day” at St. Pius V School! To  
celebrate our school’s cultural  

diversity, students are invited to 
wear or bring in items that  

represent their heritage. Our  
diversity is one of the things that 
make our school so very special, 

and this day provides a great  
opportunity for us to learn about 

one another’s heritage. 


